
Sayers, Margery

From: Ingrid Castronovo <ingridcastronovo@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, May 26, 2015 10:53 AM
To: CouncilMail
Subject: bill number is CB 28-2015 re: e cigarettes

Dear County Council Members:

Please, please support Bill CB 28-2015. Howard Co. has made such excellent progress for the public health of its constituents.

"Big Tobacco" is looking for any crack they can find to contmue to profit from cigarettes and e-cigarettes. We must not make it easy
for them. No one wants anyone in their family to vape e cigarettes and damage their lungs and health. Or, to use e cigarettes in public
as they set a bad example for children and also are a gateway to tobacco cigarettes. Let's keep this new angle from Big Tobacco at bay
as much as we can. Please support the bill and discourage the use of these devices.
Thank you for reading this.
Ingrid Castronovo
410-780-6248


